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BOARD OF TRUSTEE ELECTION RESULTS 

Congratulations to our new 
incoming Board of Trustees. 

 

 

We are just waiting confirmation from the Ministry of Education 

regarding the Ministerial positions on the Board. The new Board 

take office on Friday 30th September 2022.  

 

School Photos – This Friday, 26 August 

Please make sure all children are in correct uniform. 

 

 Flyers are being sent home today. If you wish to have family / sibling 

photos taken you will need to fill in the back page of the flyer and 

return to the office prior to Friday. You will need to be here at 9am for 

family/sibling photos 
 

 A couple of weeks after photos are taken we will receive a Photo Shoot Keycode for each child and 

these will be sent home to you along manual ordering envelopes. 

 

 However, with the keycodes you will be able to go online and order direct from them. This should be a 

much easier option for many. 

 

 


